STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28105 / S1122

Proposed changes remove now defunct Idaho OnePlan conservation planner from statute, standardizes
references to districts and commission as "conservation district”" and "conservation commission" versus "soil
conservation district", "soil and water conservation district".

FISCAL NOTE

None. There will be no impact to the General Fund because the Idaho OnePlan has been unfunded and
non-operating for many years and the proposed standardization language will not require changes to existing
or future appropriations.

Contact:
Teri Murrison
Soil and Water Conservation Commission
(208) 332-1790

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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